
The American Federation of Government Employees, AFL-CIO EPA Council 238 
members protect human health and the environment.

For more information, contact AFGE Legislative  
Representative Fiona Kohrman at fiona.kohrman@afge.org

AFGE Council 238 is asking lawmakers to SUPPORT the following bills: 

Comprehensive Paid Leave Act (H.R. 564) 
This bill would provide 12 weeks of paid family leave to federal employees. 

REGION Act (Not yet reintroduced) 
This bill would prohibit funds from being used to close, consolidate, or eliminate an office of 
the Environmental Protection Agency, including a regional or program office.

Full Funding
Ensure full funding and staffing for EPA 

Health and Safety During COVID-19 
Prevent the reopening of EPA offices without adequate health and safety measures and 
consultation with the union 

Federal Labor-Management COVID Partnership Act (S. 4347) (Not yet introduced)
This bill establishes the Coronavirus Rapid Response Federal Labor-Management Partnership 
Task Force to ensure labor organizations are given the opportunity to participate in agency 
decision-making around COVID-19 response for employees 


